
Class 5 Newsletter 
                  Autumn Term – 10/11/17 

Welcome back!  I hope you had a lovely holiday and are ready for another jam packed 
and busy half term! 

This Week... 
Maths 
 This week we have been learning about multiples and factors as well as prime and composite numbers.  
We have also been exploring what we know about fractions and applying this in practical activities. 
 
English 
We have been exploring the war poem ‘Flanders Fields’.  The children have learnt and performed this 
ready for our REMEMBRANCE SERVICE which was today in school.  We have been looking at the 
language and layout of the poem as well as its meaning.     
 

Across the Curriculum 
In History we have begun to learn about World War One and how it started.   
In Science we have begun a new unit on ‘Light and Shadow’.  This has provided us with the chance for 
some outdoor learning looking at how light travels.   

Next Week... 
 

Maths 
We will be 
continuing with our 
work on fractions. 
 
English  
We will be writing 
diaries and 
flashbacks linked to 
our new topic on 
World War. 

Important Dates 
 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 
you may have. 

 Thursday 16th November – Parents’ Evening.  Please sign up for an appointment on the sheets in the Main 
Entrance. 

 PTFA Cinema night for KS2 (Tuesday 14th November) 
 

Don’t Forget 
 

 Homework to be returned to school on MONDAY please! 
 
 

 

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Tyler. V 
  

Christian Value – Compassion – Adam 
 

Writer of the Week – Keira 
 

Project Winners! 
1st place – Nicola    2nd place – Isaac    3rd place – Alyssa 

Highly Commended – Finn, Tyler.V, Jake.B, Stephen 
Thank-you to all the children for their hard work at home!  New projects will be sent home next 

week.   
 

 


